Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan(@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF EXTENSION
June 13, 2017

Y. Darlene Skipper Olsen
PO Box 126
Barrington, NH 03825

Randy R. Orvis

c/o Geometres Blue Hills LLC
PO Box 277

Farmington, NH 03835

Re: 238-23-V-13-(2)Sub (Owner Y. Skipper Olsen) Request by applicant for a proposal to subdivide
into two lots, one lot be a 2.93 acre site with non-residential capacity including a 9.6 special permit
application and the remaining 6.37 acre site is currently a residential home (Map 238, Lot 23) at 412
Franklin Pierce Highway in the Village (V) Zoning District. By Geometres Blue Hills, LLC: PO Box 277;
Farmington, NH 03835

Dear Ms. Olsen:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its June 6, 2017 meeting APPROVED your
application for an extension to meet precedent conditions for the application referenced above.

The new extension date is June 8, 2017.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, 7
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Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator
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